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TOGETHER!  
         

 

WE’RE STRONGER 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Y Provides Support to Federal 
Employees Burdened by Gov’t Shutdown. 
 

The Y’s cause is to strengthen foundations for our 
community.  In response to the burden of the recent 
government shutdown on individuals and families in 
Monmouth County, The Community YMCA and YMCA of 
Western Monmouth County will offer stress relief to 
current federal government employees and their families 
with free access to Y branches for the duration of the 
shutdown.  
 

Affected families who participate in YMCA before and 
after care, and preschool in Matawan, and YMCA 
childcare programs in Freehold may inquire about modified payment arrangements to ensure continued 
access to childcare support in a safe, supervised environment without disruption to the family routine. 
 

 > To Participate: Current federal government employees should visit the Welcome Center at 
the Red Bank Family YMCA, Freehold YMCA or Old Bridge YMCA, and show proof of employment & a valid 
photo ID.  Participants will have access to the same membership benefits as healthy adult or healthy family 
members. For existing Y members impacted, we will waive your month of dues. 

For more info, visit cymca.org/shutdown-relief 
   

THE COMMUNITY YMCA 
Red Bank Family YMCA 

 
 
 
Here for all. 
Financial assistance is offered 
based on availability of funds. 

 
 

119-4505-RBY 


